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“United we stand, divided we fall.” 

Message from the KYSSAR President 

Compatriots, I am pleased to announce that the Kentucky Society successfully 

petitioned the Historic Sites Committee to have the Battle of Blue Licks    

Memorial celebration recognized as a permanent National event. Thanks to 

the hard work of Rev. Forrest Chilton for his efforts to make this such a   

wonderful  celebration. Make plans to attend the 2015 event. I have made 

arrangements with the State Park service for a block of 10 rooms for next 

year’s event. If you are interested in staying at the lodge, let me know ASAP, 

I am sure they will go fast. The rate secured is $98.96 plus a $2.00 resort fee  

On September 26th, the Center for Advancing America’s Heritage held a ribbon cutting         

ceremony at the museum on Main Street in Louisville. It was a pleasure to be able to attend and 

see the vision of what will become a state-of-the-art interactive experience. The VPG of the  

Central District, Tony Robinson, made an impassioned speech on the floor of the Leadership 

Meeting. He challenged the membership in attendance to contribute $25.00 for the next phase of 

the museum project. His position was that “the little guy” can also make a difference. If each 

member in the State met VPG Robinson’s challenge, we are that much closer to seeing the vision 

of the museum come to fruition. Will you help make a difference? 

We are just about 9 months away from the 2015 Congress to be held in Louisville. I hope as 

many of you can attend as is possible. We need to put our best effort into making this a          

successful Congress. Chuck Scott has worked long and hard to get us where we are currently, but 

he can’t do it alone. He needs your help to finish the process. 

I hope you are all working with your local schools to make this a banner year for our youth    

programs. If you have not, it is not too late to start. Tom Geimeier can answer any question you 

might have to start and/or enhance your program. 

Our next State Meeting is in a few short weeks. There are more details in this newsletter. I hope 

you can attend. We will be holding a training session on several topics on Friday and the regular 

State Meeting on Saturday. We will be voting on the 2015 – 2016 Slate of Officers for the    

Kentucky Society. 

As always, I thank each of you for the service you continue to provide throughout the           

Commonwealth. Each of you contributes to, and is a part of, the Kentucky Society. Together we 

can continue to do great things. 

Fraternally, Douglas T. Collins                                                                                                   

VPG International District (2014-2015)                                                                                    

President Kentucky Society (2014-2015) 
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KYSSAR President Doug Collins  presents the plaque, displayed on 

the right, to the Kentucky Historical Society. In the picture left to 

right are:  Kent Wentworth (KHS), President Collins,  Jim Wallace 

(KHS and SAR member) and Trevor Jones (Director of KHS). 
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KYSSAR President Collins presents plaque 

Chapters working together on Constitution Day 

Lafayette and Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter members teamed up to present Colors at the 

Crawford Middle School Constitution Day program in Lexington. L-R are: Chuck Scott, 

Rev. Forrest Chilton, Al Coleman, Joe Noffsinger, Don Adams and Charlie Scott. 
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Captain William Arnold Chapter 

Jackie Miller President/Registrar Captain William Arnold Chapter Kentucky Society Sons of the American Revolution meets with 

Pete Rose to go over SAR Application and genealogy book titled Huntington Family Vol. 1 published January 2006 written and pub-

lished by Jackie. This book traces Jackie's and Pete Rose lines back to William, I, King of Scotland aka The Lion branch which in-

cudes lines to Cleveland Browns Head Coach Paul Brown and former Kentucky Wildcats and #1 draft pick of the Cleveland Browns 

Quarterback Tim Couch. Pete Rose traces his family back to Revolution War Soldier Jacob Surber 1) Indian Spy, Captain Jonathan 

Denton, Militia 2) Private, Captain George Rinker, 1781.  

Pete Rose, former Cincinnati baseball player, was at a Florence Freedom baseball game and agreed to meet Chapter   

President Jackie Miller, I, to see what Jackie had done concerning Pete’s family history and to hear Jackie’s presentation 

about the SAR. 

Captain William Arnold Chapter Sons of the American Revolution Color Guards at 

Walton, Ky. getting ready to march in the Walton, Ky. Old Fashion Day Parade &      

Festival .  (L-R) are:  Billy Courts, Jackie Miller, II, Bob Gibson and Brian Schilling. 

Chapter President Jackie Miller telling 

young people about SAR’s youth      

contests. 
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Captain William Arnold Chapter   (continued) 

Jackie Miller, II standing with two of several American 

flags on display. 

Billy Courts (standing-in uniform) and Jackie Miller, I  (seated) at the chapter’s ice cream social. 

Music at the chapter’s                  

Ice cream social. 
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DAR & C.A.R. 

KYSSAR President Doug Collins with Kentucky 

C.A.R. State Chaplain Randy Humphries 

Jack Jouett C.A.R. members Lara Rose and Elizabeth 

Giltner in the Middletown Parade. 

Rev. Forrest Chilton and Andrew Giltner riding 

the SAR truck in the Middletown, KY parade. 

Kentucky C.A.R. President Jordan Hall (on the right) 

made a presentation about her state project (raising money 

to help military dogs) at a recent SAR meeting. She was 

joined by the Senior C.A.R. President and Grandmother 

Sharlene Cooper. 

Jack Jouett C.A.R. members Andrew, 

Elizabeth and Lara Rose Giltner presents 

their wreath at the Patriot Adam Barr 

grave marking service. 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter 

Pennyroyal Veteran’s Center Visit 

Crossroads Fellowship Compatriots have continued to lead the people of the 

church in collecting items for the Pennyroyal Veteran’s Center. On Friday, 

September 5, Dennis Adams and Geoff Baggett delivered the items collected 

the previous month. This included 7 pairs of jeans, 3 t-shirts, 6 sets of briefs, 

and 42 pairs of socks. In addition, they delivered another $210 that has been 

donated for the Sons of the American Revolution Scholarship Fund that has 

been established for center residents. 

While visiting the center, they also recognized two veterans who are almost 

finished with the one-year program with the Veteran’s Appreciation Medal and 

Certificate. One veteran, Stan Looney, of the United States Marine Corps, was 

absent because of a personal commitment. However, Dr. Adams had the honor 

of presenting the medal and certificate to United States Army veteran Todd 

Smith. Todd has been an excellent leader and an inspiration to all of the      

program participants. 
Dr. Dennis Adams and Veteran Todd Smith 

9/11 Remembrance Event 

Eight compatriots from the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter attended the annual “In Honor and Remembrance” ceremony sponsored by 

the local chapter of Woodmen of the World. In addition to remembering the military and first responders who have sacrificed so 

much for us since September 11, 2001, the group also honored the lives of two special community servants who passed away   

during this past year. 

Following the indoor remembrance, the group proceeded outdoors to rededicate the flagpole in front of the Trigg County Senior’s 

Center and install a new flag for the coming year. 

Col. Stephen Trigg Compatriots presented and saluted the chapter wreath in honor of the day of remembrance. 

Members of the Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter 

(L-R) are: Glenn Greenfield, Travis McCloud, 

Jerry Burlingame, President Geoff Baggett, 

Dilly Anderson, Steve Mallory, James Sumner 

and Randle Cruse. 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter   (continued) 

Constitution Week at Trigg County Intermediate School 

 

This week the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter partnered with Principal Brian Futrell and the Trigg 

County Intermediate School to  commemorate Constitution Week at the school. The entire fifth grade 

gathered to hear a presentation from author and speaker Eddie Price on Kentuckians in the War of 

1812, which was the first Constitutionally-declared war in United States History. 

Following Mr. Price’s informative presentation, chapter president Geoff Baggett presented Principal Brian Futrell with a framed 

parchment copy of the United States Constitution. Baggett then surprised Mr. Futrell with a very special gift. Because of his 

advocacy for and partnership with the Sons of the American Revolution, and his willingness to open his campus to our          

organization for special events and classroom presentations, our chapter elected to decorate him with the Bronze Good          

Citizenship Medal. President Baggett pinned the medal on Mr. Futrell to the deafening cheers and applause of his students. 

But the culmination of the event was the presentation of the Pocket Constitutions. The chapter provided a $200 Educational 

Grant to the school for the purchase of Pocket Constitutions for ever student, staff, and faculty member at the school. 550 people 

received their own personal copy of the United States Constitution and Declaration of Independence. Teachers and staff assisted 

our compatriots in distributing copies to the almost 200 students gathered for the assembly. Mr. Futrell distributed copies to the 

third and fourth grades through individual classrooms. 

Chapter in the news!. 
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Future Grave Marking Services 

Saturday, October 4- 2:00 PM (CST)  Pvt. John Mabry, Sugar Jim Mitchell Cemetery, 375 Reddick 

Pond Rd., Trigg County, KY.  The Sugar Jim Mitchell Cemetery is located on a farm off of the Reddick Pond Road north of 

Cadiz. From Interstate 24, take Exit 56 – Hwy. 139 South toward Cadiz. Go approximately 2.5 miles, then turn right onto Reddick 

Pond Rd. Go just over 3/10 of a mile and turn left into gravel driveway in the curve. Proceed straight down the field road between 

the two houses. You will pass through three gates before you reach the cemetery, which is at the very end of the field road. There is 

ample parking in the open spaces around the cemetery. This site is very accessible.  Sponsored by Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter--

Contact Geoff Baggett if you can help out on this grave marking service.  triggpatriots@usa.com 

Sunday, October 5th   John McGee Grave Marking Location  John McGee Pioneer Cemetery-Near    

Bardstown, KY, Time: 3 pm (EST)   From Louisville, take 31E towards Bardstown. About five (5) miles before Bardstown 

(right past an old drive-in) turn right on     Sullivan Lane. Go about 1 to 1 1/2 miles and turn left on John Moore Lane. (This is a 

rock road and there is no street sign.) Pass a large white colonial home and the cemetery is on the right.  Sponsored by the Gov. 

Isaac Shelby Chapter: Contact Rev. Forrest Chilton at 502-645-1810 if you plan to attend this event. 

 

Saturday, Nov. 1  - Robert Samuels Grave Marking  Location: New Salem Baptist Cemetery,                

2775 Deatsville Rd, Cox's Creek, KY Time: TBA  Patriot is ancestor of Jessieanne Wells, Immediate Past  

Regent of the KSDAR.  Sponsored by Cox’s Station DAR                                                                             

Contact Charlie Scott at cescott@twc.com if you plan to attend this event. 

 

Saturday, Nov.15th - Thomas Wilkins Grave Marking Location: Little Mount Baptist Cemetery, 1525 

Leafdale Rd, Larue Cty, KY Time: 1:00 p.m.  Patriot is ancestor of Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter member 

Marshall Wilkins. Pvt. Thomas Wilkins served in the 14th Virginia Regiment of the Continental Army for three years 1776-

1779.  The 14th Virginia fought in major battles of the Revolution, Brandywine, Germantown and Monmouth.  The Unit also spent 

the Winter of 1777-1778 at Valley Forge.  Let Marshall know if you plan to attend at wilkins@bardstown.com. 

 

Saturday, Nov.15th - Anthony Crockett Grave Marking  Location: Frankfort Cemetery, Glenns Creek 

Road, Frankfort, KY Time: 2:00 p.m.   Contact Tom Higgins at thiggins@twc.com if you can attend this 

event. 

Saturday, November 22 – 2:00 PM (CST) Pvt. John Hunt – North Carolina Militia, Pvt. John Harper – 

1st Pennsylvania    Regiment and Pvt. David Engler – New Jersey Militia  (Three Grave Markings) **All 

three Patriots are 4th Great-Grandfathers of Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter Vice-President Steve Mallory.     Directions from Louis-

ville: Take the Western Kentucky Parkway west to exit 58. Proceed south on US 431 / Kentucky 70 (toward Central City / Drakes-

boro) Go 14.8 miles, then turn left onto KY 949-E, Go 5.3 miles, turn right onto Hunt Rd., Take first left onto Old Hebron Ln., 

Cemetery will be on your right.   Sponsored by Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter--Contact Geoff Baggett if you can help out on this 

grave marking service.  triggpatriots@usa.com 

 

As usual, all SAR & DAR members are welcome!                                                                                             
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

Joe Noffsinger, Vic Bitter and Dennis Scott hang banners 

on a flatbed truck preparing for the Middltown, KY    

Parade. 

Rod Smothers, with his gun and Scott Giltner playing the fife lead 

the SAR truck in the Middletown, KY parade. 

American Heritage Girls--Flag Presentation 

Charlie Scott and Rev. Forrest Chilton are pictured here 

during a presentation about our flags to the American 

Heritage Girls at the Crestwood Baptist Church. 

Chuck Scott lends a helping hand while some of the 

American Heritage Girls learn how to fold the Flag. 

The above pictures were taken at school day at the Farnsley-Moreman House during the 200 years on the 

river event. (L-R) are: Scott Giltner, J.C. Barnett, Rae Ann Sauer, Rod Smothers and Vic Bitter. 
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Painted Stone Settlers--School Day 

Members of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter assisted the Painted Stone Settlers with their annual school day event. Between 500 & 

700 students attended this 18th century event. Director Colleen Wilson and Rae Ann Sauer from SAR’s Center for Advancing  

America’s Heritage joined in by instructing the students in the art of quilling. When the student finished with  their work, the  red, 

white and blue paper was glued on a picture of the Star Spangled Banner flag. This project was our way of celebrating the 200th  

anniversary of the writing of the poem that later became our National Anthem. 

Students arriving at the park. 
Rae Ann Sauer, NSSAR Executive Director Don 

Shaw and CAAH Director Colleen Wilson. 

SAR’s station where we taught the art of quilling and also 

told the students about our flags. 
Students placing their work on the flag. 

Dual (Painted Stone Settlers and SAR) members Vic Bitter and Rod Smothers talk 

to the students at their stations. 

CAAH Director Colleen Wilson   

demonstrating the art of quilling. 

Page 10 
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Painted Stone Settlers--Star Spangled Banner Celebration 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter members posted five different American flags and Kathy Cummings, President of the Painted Stone   

Settlers  gave a stirring presentation about the British bombardment of Fort McHenry, Frances Scott Key and the Star Spangled  

Banner.  

Painted Stone Settlers President Kathy Cummings and on the right a Star    

Spangled Banner flag. PPS members dressed in their War of 1812 uniforms 

stand ready to fire their cannon. This added effect during the 200th anniversary 

of Frances Scott  Key writing about Ft. McHenry and our National anthem. 

GIS Color Guard members before posting the Colors:  

(L-R) Vic Bitter, Tommy Jones, Dennis Scott, Marshall Wilkins, Tom Higgins and Charlie Scott. 

Painted Stone Settlers                               

Kent and Helen McKinney 

Two more from Painted Stone--Pam Edy 

and on the right is Katie Perry. 
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Patriot Grave Markings, Harlan, KY 

SAR members at the ceremonies are: Kneeling left to right Thomas Coker, Forrest Chilton, Collin Wakefield, and Jerry 

Phillips. Standing left to right Donnie Brooks, Glenn Newman, Colonel Al Coleman, Joe Parish, Don Adams, Donnie 

Campbell, William Cheak, and Doug Lewis. 

On Saturday, August 29th 2014, the Martin’s Station Chapter, National Society Sons of the American Revolution conducted a    

Revolutionary War Patriot grave marking ceremonies for Harlan County patriots Jesse Brock and Ephraim Osborne.   

Firing a black-powder gun salute are  Joe Parish and Colin Wakefield. 
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Simon Kenton Chapter 

The Color Guard of the Simon Kenton Chapter at a recent “Honor Flight” reception at the Cincinnati airport. 

The Flag line has been formed and the Simon Kenton members wait for the   

Veterans to return from their “Honor Flight” to Washington where the heroes 

visited several of the War memorials. 
Jim Hough, the chapter drummer 

and Korean War Veteran, returns 

from his “Honor Flight”. 
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John Manire Chapter 

Four new members (in the front) received their membership rosettes at a recent chapter meeting. From left to right are: Houston R. 

Deason (youth); Donnie E. Pogue; John M. Cherry and Johnnie C. Bracey. 

In Background left to right: Dr. Larry Long (new VP); his wife Claire Long (DAR); Barbara Smith (DAR), Peggy Fears (wife of 

Past President, Robert Fears) and Robert L. Fears. 

Tom Higgins, Past President of the KYSSAR, 

speaks at the John Manire Chapter meeting 

and later swore in the new officers. 

Cumberland Winds Orchestra performing a Patriotic Music Program at the chapter 

meeting. 
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DAR & SAR mark graves of two Patriots--Thomas Stafford, Sr. and James Guthrie 

A large gathering of DAR and SAR members worked together in marking the graves of Patriots Thomas Stafford, 

Sr. and James Guthrie. The service was held at the Pennsylvania Run Presbyterian Cemetery. 

Sallie Cheatham Smith (John   

Marshall DAR Chapter) and Rev. 

Forrest Chilton (Gov. Isaac Shelby 

Chapter) planned and conducted 

the service. 

Grave stones and markers for Patriots Thomas Stafford, Sr. and James Guthrie 
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DAR & SAR mark graves of two Patriots  (continued) 

KSDAR Regent Barbara Zink and KYSSAR President 

Doug Collins took part in the Patriot Grave Markings. 
Vivian Stewart and Regent Pat St. Claire ( both from the Peter 

Foree DAR Chapter) and Laura Jones (Past Regent of the John 

Marshall DAR Chapter) stay in step to the tune of fifer Charlie 

Scott. 

Glen Newman (Lafayette SAR Chapter) and Cecil Murdock (Gov. Isaac Shelby SAR Chapter) salute after presenting their   

chapter wreaths. 

Sallie Smith and Chuck Scott 

with ceremony decorations. 

DAR members singing Amazing Grace during 

the music tribute. Cynthia Buttorff , John 

Marshall DAR Regent 

welcomes the attendees. 
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Group photo of Compatriots who attended the event at George Washington’s tomb at 

Mount Vernon. This is the second year that Robert Brooks and Gary Tunget has taken 

part in this vigil.  

Robert Brooks and Gary Tunget wait 

their turn during the changing of the 

guard. 

Michael Tomme directs the changing of the guard. Gary Tunget and Robert Brooks are 

now in place as they guard George Washington’s tomb. 

Under the watchful eye of chapter 

President Tom Payne, Maurice   

Worthington ties the Blue Licks   

activity streamer on the chapter flag. 
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Letter from C.A.R. President 

Dear Members of Kentucky SAR , 

My name is Jordan Hall and I am the 2014-2015 State President of the Kentucky Society Children of the American Revolution. 

I chose Honoring Our Forgotten Heroes as the 2014-2015 state theme.  We are quick to support our actively serving military and 

our veterans, but one group of active military is forgotten; the dogs that are actively serving.  These dogs are considered to just be 

equipment, so their needs are not fully met. 

These bomb-sniffing dogs save the lives of hundreds of our troops each year.  These heroes need protection just as our troops do.  

They need dog goggles for their eyes to protect from the hot, blowing sand.  They need cooling vests to cool their bodies from the 

desert heat.  Special food, eye and ear drops, toys to relieve stress, special shampoo are just a few of the items needed. 

The K.S.C.A.R. 2014-2015 state project is to raise funds to purchase needed equipment for dogs actively serving in Afghanistan and 

other Middle Eastern countries.  I am working through a program of the Pewee Valley Veterinarian Center called “Joy to the Woof”.  

This veterinary center is in Oldham County, KY.  100% of the K.S.C.A.R. donation will buy necessary supplies and provide for the 

packing and shipping to K9 units overseas. 

We appreciate your on-going support of K.S.C.A.R.  We are selling tickets for this afghan: $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.  The drawing 

for the afghan will be during the Saturday evening banquet of DAR state conference on March 29, 2015.  I hope each SAR chapter in 

Kentucky will support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. state project. 

Thank you. 

Jordan Hall, President 

Kentucky Society Children of the American Revolution 



The Kentucky Society Children of the American Revolution is selling voices for this lovely blue and white afghan.  Proceeds will 

support the State Project which is raising funds for support of military dogs actively serving in Afghanistan and other Middle Eastern 

countries. 

Voices are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.  Please send voices and money to:  K.S.C.A.R. Senior State President, Sharlene Cooper, 

9807 Spring Gate Drive, Louisville, KY 40241-6118. 

The drawing will take place on March 28, 2015, during the KSDAR banquet at State Conference.  You do not need to be present to 

win. 

Thank you for your support. 

K.S.C.A.R.                                                                                        K.S.C.A.R. 

Blue and White Afghan                                                                                         Blue and White Afghan 

Proceeds support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. State Project                           Proceeds support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. State Project    

Name: ________________________________                                             Name:________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________                                               Phone #:______________________________________ 

Chapter: _______________________________                                             Chapter:______________________________________ 

 

K.S.C.A.R.                                                                                      K.S.C.A.R. 

Blue and White Afghan                                                                                      Blue and White Afghan  

Proceeds support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. State Project                          Proceeds support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. State Project 

Name: ________________________________                                            Name:______________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________                                             Phone #:_____________________________________ 

Chapter: _________________________________                                     Chapter:______________________________________ 

 

K.S.C.A.R.                                                                                       K.S.C.A.R. 

Blue and White Afghan                                                                                     Blue and White Afghan 

Proceeds support the 2014-2015 K.S.C.A.R. State Project                         Proceeds support the 2014-2015 State Project 

Name: ________________________________                                          Name:_______________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________                                            Phone #:______________________________________ 

Chapter: _________________________________                                    Chapter:________________________________________  
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Help with the C.A.R. Project 
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Big Sandy Chapter 

Dr. Larry Leslie, President of the Big 

Sandy Chapter and KYSSAR V.P. and 

Surgeon attended the 234th Gathering 

at Ft. Watauga, Sycamore Shoals, 

TN.  Here he salutes after presenting 

his chapter wreath. 

Lafayette Chapter 

Don Adams, Colonel Al Coleman and Glen Newman at the Patriot Adam Barr grave marking service. 
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Grave marking--Patriot Adam Barr 

Flag-folding ceremony: (L-R) Chuck Scott, Geoff Baggett, Scott 

Giltner and Joe Noffsinger. 
Black-powder gun salute: (L-R) Marshall Wilkins, Joe 

Parish, Dennis Scott and Steve Mallory. 

Compatriots from three SAR Chapters (Gov. Isaac Shelby, Lafayette and Col. Stephen Trigg) along with one 

C.A.R. Chapter (Jack Jouett) joined descendants in marking the grave of Patriot Adam Barr. 

Displaying the Grand Union flag are Don Adams and Joe 

Noffsinger. 

Markers for the grave of Patriot Adam Barr. 
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Grave marking--Patriot Adam Barr   (continued) 

Geoff Baggett, President of 

the Colonel Stephen Trigg 

Chapter. 

Black-powder shooters: (L-R) Steve Mallory, Dennis Scott, Joe Parish and 

Marshall Wilkins. 

Organizer of the grave marking 

service, descendant Pat Campbell. 
(L-R ) Junior Murdock, Chuck Scott and Gov. Isaac Shelby President 

Scott Giltner. 

Descendants of Patriot Adam Barr. Scott Giltner plays taps. 

Joe Parish and Junior Murdock view 

the sorghum making process. 
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NSSAR Headquarters Ribbon Cutting 

Foundation President Dr. Sam Powell and President General Lindsey Brock cut the 

ribbon to dedicate the current phase of our headquarters renovation. 

President General Lindsey Brock speaks at the ribbon    

cutting ceremony. 

Louisville Thruston Chapter members Jon Huffman, Randy 

Lane and Will Schrader were part of the Color Guard. 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter members Junior Murdock, J.C. 

Barnett, Scott Giltner and Charlie Scott were Honor Guards. 
Louisville Thruston Chapter drummer Paul Whitty played 

during the ribbon cutting. 
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Fall Meeting ...Luncheon ...Training Session 

Where:  University of the Cumberlands                                                                                                                                        

Hutton School of Business                                                                                                                                                                 

7985 College Station Drive 

Williamsburg, KY 40769 

When:                                                                                                                                                                                          

Friday, Nov. 7th   (Training session--2pm--5pm & 6pm --7:30pm )                                                                                                                      

Saturday, Nov. 8th  (BOG 10am, meeting  10:30am--3:30pm) 

Lunch on Saturday                                                                                                                                                                                   

2 Meat selections, 2 Vegetables, 1 Starch, Tossed Salad with Dressing, Rolls and Butter Coffee & Iced Tea, 2 Desserts               

Cost: $20.00                                                                                                                                                                                      

Please make reservations by Monday, October 27.  Also, please make your RSVPs as soon as possible. We need an   

accurate count by the 27th to order the meals and prepare the meeting / training materials. 

Mail check payable to KYSSAR to: 

Richard Bierman                                                                                                                                                                                   

9302 Springbrooke Circle                                                                                                                                                                     

Louisville, KY  40241 

Training sessions on Friday will cover:                                                                                                                                         

Online Databases & Online Informational Resources / Research                                                                                                              

Developing a Website                                                                                                                                                                          

Color Guard Formation, Uniforms, Commands, Training                                                                                                                 

Youth Programs, Finding Contestants & Participating Schools                                                                                                           

Developing a Chapter Newsletter                                                                                                                                                        

President General’s Americanism & Activities Score Sheet 

Officers for 2015-16 will be elected at the meeting on Saturday. 

Those nominated include: 

President: Charles R. Scott (Chuck)                                                                                                                                                    

President-Elect: Dr. Larry Leslie                                                                                                                                                          

Vice President: Jessie Moore                                                                                                                                                                                     

Secretary:  Del White                                                                                                                                                                            

Recording Secretary:  Roger Ratliff                                                                                                                                                                        

Treasurer: Richard Bierman                                                                                                                                                                  

Assistant to the Treasurer: Dr. Scott Giltner                                                                                                                                                                 

Historian:  Charles E. Scott, Jr.                                                                                                                                                             

Assistant Historian (special projects) Alex Probus                                                                                                                                                          

Chancellor: Jason Reichenbach                                                                                                                                                             

Surgeon: Dr. Larry Leslie                                                                                                                                                                      

National Trustee: Douglas Collins                                                                                                                                                          

Alt. Nat’l Trustee:  Tom Geimeier                                                                                                                                                        

Registrar:  Jessie L. Hagan                                                                                                                                                                 

Chaplain: Benjamin J. Mann   

University of the Cumberlands is located just off Exit 11 on Interstate 75. At the end of the exit ramp, turn left if you are traveling 

south; turn right if you are traveling north. Proceed to the first traffic light and turn left onto 10th Street (KY 2386). Travel on 10th 

Street past the Cumberland Inn, up the hill to the traffic light and turn right onto Main Street (KY296). As you proceed down Main 

Street turn right into the main campus entrance. 


